Mrs. Linda Mattz
P. O. Box 404
Klamath, Ca. 95
February 23, 2009

To Whom it may Concern:

I am writing in support of Scott Bakker and his program, Guardians from Above
-helping special needs children in Del Norte County. Recently, my husband and 1
adopted a special needs child, who is also my grandson. He has had many Doctor’s
appointments. He had two surgeries and follow-up visits at Oakland Children Hospital in
Oakland. Scott has flown Noah and I to Oakland twice without asking anything in return.
The work that he does is done unselfishly and with great respect for Noah and I. He has
given Noah and I the comfort of not having to travel so long to accomplish what we
know has to be done and to give him the best life that he can have. With Scott’s program
this is more easily accomplished. It is a real service to the families that he is able to helps.

Sincerely Yours,
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Liriha Mattz



